
Moultonborough Coalition for Suicide Prevention 

and Mental Health 
 

October 14, 2009 

 

Bert  Astles, Eve Klotz, Peter Whelley, Frances Strayer, Jeri King,, Mary 

Bidgood Wilson. 

 

Update on Northern; 

 Office continues to have openings.  

Future Funding 

Scott will start the process for Warrant Article for funding at the same 

level from Town Meeting.  

 

Training 

EMT, Police, Fire and ED staff training opportunity will be happening 

some time in the near future. Eve will contact Tom re: the offering. 

 

The group would like to send Jeri King to the Suicide prevention 

conference in Littleton. She will seek release time and if granted the 

coalition will sponsor her attendance. 

 

Resources 

We will put together a list of those that may be of assistance with the 

aftermath of a suicide. Eve will advise as to who to call and Peter will 

forward the list to First responders in Moultonborough.  

 

Future Direction 

YRBS results for 2007 were discussed as it related to suicidal ideation 

and how the coalition may want to utilize this information. We would 

like to discuss this further next month.   

 
 
 
 

Next Meetings at the Town Library 

  November 18 4:30-6   Note time change 

  December 9th 4:00-6 
 


